
Warham Parish Council – Clerk’s Report 8 September 2022 
 
NB This meeting is a week earlier than originally advertised, to avoid a 
Councilor’s holiday. 
 
With regard to the decision at the last meeting to close the Children’s 
Playground, I decided that perhaps just before the school holiday period was not 
the best time to do it. I will arrange for it to be closed in liaison with Steve the 
grass cutter ASAP. 
 
As you will know, I wrote to all parties expressing our disappointment and 
dismay at the lack of progress with regard to the Affordable Housing 
Development. I was advised by Graham Connolly that the current hold-up was 
down to NNDC planning department, and that he was speaking to them with a 
view to progressing matters. I have yet to hear any more. I am hoping that there 
may be more news by the time of the meeting. 
 
I am still concerned that we have not had an electricity bill since December. I 
wrote to the suppliers (NPower, who took over from E-on late last year) shortly 
after the last meeting and received the following reply, but nothing since. 
 
Good Evening,  
Thank you for your email.  
Account A0009232340 
  
Please accept our sincere apology. 
The account has yet to be invoiced as there are extra validation check. 
I will also contact the biller. 
  
With	Regards 
	 
Azhara Petkar 
Customer Contact Executive  
npower Business Solutions 
  
Landline : 0800 138 2322 Email: yourbusiness@npower.com 
Websites: www.npowerbusinesssolutions.com 
 
 
Keith 31.08.22 
 
 
 
 


